

Community Directorate Divisional Director Venetia Reid-Baptiste Commissioning and Commercial Services

**D** Williams

(Sent via Email)

Date:01st Dec 2016

Our ref: 2944995

Dear D Williams (title not provided),

**Private and Confidential** 

## **Freedom of Information Request**

Thank you for your request for information received on 07th Nov 2016.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

I have detailed below the information you have requested and what is being released to you.

Which developers (private, limited companies, public limited companies and housing associations/societies) have you granted planning permission to build live/work units in your borough within the last 30 years. If there are any pending applications, I would be grateful if you could include these. Also, if you, the council, have built, or are building any live/work units, please also state this.

Please state the postcode(s) of the developments where planning permission to build live/work units is being considered or has been granted (the first half of the post code will suffice; the last three digits/numbers are not necessary, however, if you are able to give the name of the road as well, this would be appreciated).

If you, the council, own and rent any live/work units, please provide information on how I might apply to rent such a unit.

In 2005, our Planning department moved to a new computerised application system. We have been able to search from this year onwards for the information requested. Our search has not revealed any applications which fall within the criteria described.

If you are dissatisfied with the way your request has been handled, or wish to appeal this decision, you may wish to contact Dave Corby, Head of Service - Community Engagement; Email: <a href="mailto:Dave.Corby@harrow.gov.uk">Dave.Corby@harrow.gov.uk</a>

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:



The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113

Website: http://www.ico.org.uk/complaints/handling/complain

There is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely,

FOI Officer Harrow Council